
 

 

24th  May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Waterhouses Bus Route from September 2024 
 
QEGS will be continuing to provide transport from September 2024 for the academic year; the bus will remain 
free to charge to parents/carers of students in Years 7 to 11 inclusive.  
 
For Post-16 students the charge has been revised to be in line with Post-16 charges for Derbyshire School 
routes as students on these routes are not eligible for free transport; therefore a charge of £465.00 will be 
required for a seat on the route. This charge matches the £1.20 per journey charged on DCC school routes plus 
an admin fee for Parent Pay. Payment is made via parent pay either in one amount or a payment per term of 
£155 x 3 payments. Sixth Form students’ can apply for support with travel through the Bursary scheme, please 
see https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/sixth-form/#1598963046696-66361ad7-209e for more 
information.  
 
Priority for a seat will be given to full time travellers.  
 
In order to keep costs manageable to QEGS, the pickup and route will be very simple and direct.  Whilst some 
parents may have individual requests for other local pick-ups, this is simply not possible due to the increase in 
cost and time to the route. 
 
Waterhouses Bus route: Stanton/Waterhouses/QEGS 
 
Please fill in the attached application form and return to Mrs C Bramwell via enquiries@qegs.email or post to 
the school address by Friday 5th July 2024 for confirming a seat is required.  Mrs Bramwell will then be in 
contact prior to the September start to confirm a seat on the bus, which vehicle and details of timings for the 
routes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

 
Scott Garrity  
Headteacher 
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